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Question: Does BCH have gaps in our resourcing plan? Have we been able to attract all the people 
we want?  
 
Response: 
 
BC Hydro believes that we are able to attract suitable candidates, and there is no gap in the current 
plan.  We are in the process of ramping up recruitment for the Site office and the majority of open 
vacancies are proceeding per expectations. There have been delays where we have taken the time 
to re-post to find the right candidates with the required qualifications and desire to reside in Fort St. 
John.  However, we expect the positions to be ultimately filled in the short term so as to allow a full 
complement of staff to do the necessary work. 
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